— e tmae - c— -

SERVICE COMMITTEE OF. THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL
October 15, 1975

The Service Committee met on this date, immediately

prior to the meeting of the Legislative Council.

The proposed revision of the Legislative Council's
statement of policy - for the Service Burcau was revicwed. Two
very minor corrective revisions were requested. When these have
been made, a copy of the proposed statement will be mailed to
each member of the Council for review prior to the November
meeting, at which time the Service Committee proposes that the
Council take action on the matter,.

Citizens' Aide Tom'Mayer appcared in regard to employ-
ment of an individual to £fill the positién of Speciélist for
Indian Affairs, previously authorized by the Council. A
recommendation was made by Mr. Mayer, and the Service Committee
does not oppose the recommendation. However, it is believed that
the selection is one of particular importance since the failure
of the initial appointee to relate well to Indians living in Iowa
would make it quite difficult for any successor to achieve the
kind of rapport necessary to carry out the intent of the authorizing
legislation. For this reason, the Service Committée has asked

Mr. Mayer to obtain additional information regarding the appli-
cants.
Respectfully submitted,

. . MINNETTE F. DODERER

Chairperson



